
Protests mount over labour law reforms
 Ukraine 

EPSU and other international trade union organisations have joined the protests 
against labour law reforms that would undermine worker and trade union rights. 
Among other negative changes, the reforms would reduce protection against 
dismissal, increase working time, allow for zero-hour contracts, undermine 
collective bargaining and weaken trade union rights' to organise. Trade unions were 
not involved in any consultation over the proposals and EPSU has sent a letter of 
protest to the government.
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